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IT’S SPRING BREAK!!! That’s right, there will be no new assignments until Monday, April 13, 2020.  Enjoy your time 
off from daily schoolwork and just enjoy being with family and spending time outside. 
 
PARENTS:  Be sure to check your Plus Portals for student grades.  Let teachers know if you experience any 
problems. 
 
While the school is closed, Miss Sue will be checking voicemail daily and referring calls to the appropriate party; 
however, the best way to reach faculty/staff is through individual emails. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Guess what’s coming on tv tonight – it’s the 2006 New Orleans Saints vs Atlanta Falcons game.  It was the first game 
played at the Mercedes-Benz Superdome following Hurricane Katrina.  What a great game that was!  It was the debut 
of Sean Payton, Drew Brees, Reggie Bush, and Steve Gleason.  So, if any of you decide to show a little Saints spirit 
by wearing Saints attire today, be sure to send Mrs. Conefry the pictures so that she can post them on Facebook.  
The game will air at 7:00 p.m. on ESPN.  
 
While this is a trying time for all of us, we want you to know that we appreciate all of you and are praying that we will 
all be back together soon.  Remember to reach out to Mrs. Hetzler (dhetzler@archdiocese-no.org) if your child is 
having trouble with our present situation or exhibiting anxiety or stress that is causing you unusual concern.  
 
Also, please be extra diligent in monitoring your children’s online activities that are outside of “school.”  We need to 
be especially cautious about internet safety. 
 
There are also websites that you can access that offer excellent advice on how to speak to your children about 
Corona Virus: 
 
https://www.pbs.org/parents/thrive/how-to-talk-to-your-kids-about-coronavirus  
 
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/community/schools-childcare/talking-with-children-html 
 
As of right now, we are scheduled to return to school on Monday, May 4, 2020, so please plan accordingly. 
 
(Continued on next page) 

For those of you who haven’t been checking out our Facebook page, you’ve been 

missing out on some great pictures of our students doing their “At Home 

Learning.”  Please continue to send pictures to Mrs. Conefry at 

rconefry@juno.com so that she can post them.  Be sure to put “CTK” in the subject 

line. Go to our Facebook page - CTK Parish School – to see how our students 

continue to make us proud! 

Be sure to send pictures of your SPRING BREAK!  Let us know what you’re doing 

this week. 

Also, to our parents who are working on the front lines during this time, please 

send pictures and info to Mrs. Conefry so that your CTK family can honor you 

through thanks and prayers.   

https://www.pbs.org/parents/thrive/how-to-talk-to-your-kids-about-coronavirus
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/community/schools-childcare/talking-with-children-html
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So, here are a few throw-back pictures from the first day of school: 
 

             
 

              
 

                  
 

              
 

 HOPE TO BE TOGETHER AGAIN SOON! 


